Daniel Bishop

This request is so asinine it almost hurts to think about it! It's so stupid it's a wonder that you can
even get anybody to work here 15 minutes, let alone give him a 45 minute break for every 15
minutes. If you're that sorry, that you can't regulate your work to where you will be cooler, say for
example, moving around into the shade when it's 105 out, maybe you do need to have that break. If
this was to pertain to government workers, they'll never get anything done! Because they hardly
work to begin with. It takes them so long to do anything, by the time they get to work they'll have to
be preparing to get ready to go home! By the same token, there'd be nothing ever done! I think it's a
stupid idea. I've worked out in the hot weather here, you just have to be mindful of what you're
doing! I think it's just another way of bilking people who own businesses or the taxpayer for sheer
laziness. Under the discise of safety or some misguided form of liberalism!



